
August 2020 

Hello Falcon Families, 

I know you are all anxiously awaiting our school reopening 
plan.  Elk Meadows staff are excited to be back together, things 
will just look a little different.  We have a good plan that follows 
all required guidelines from Jordan District and the local health 
department while maintaining high academic standards, and most 
importantly, getting students back in the classroom learning.  I 
have submitted that plan and am waiting for approval.  Once it is 
approved, we will send that out via Skylert and it will be posted to 
our website as well.   
 
Online registration is now open and a letter should be arriving at 
your home soon with your login information to enroll.  Please get 
your online registration completed, this will help our front office 
better plan for students who will be returning back to school this 
year.   
 
In light of all of the changes due to Covid, we will be pushing back 
the date that classroom teachers will be released.  We are hoping 
that you will be able to view your child's teacher on Skyward 
August 17th.  We will communicate that date via Skylert as soon 
as we are able.   
 
Back-to-School Night was voted on by the Jordan District Board of 
Education to be presented online.  We are working to get that up 
and we will send out more information soon.  Please note that on 
August 17th you will not attend back to school night in person but 
you will get an orientation online.   
 
Please know that we are working as fast as we can with the 
information that we have.  We know you are anxious for 
information and as soon as we have it, we will send it out!  Thank 
you for your support and your patience with us.  This is uncharted 



territory for all of us.  Thank you for continuing to trust us with 
your children.  We feel very lucky to work with the most 
supportive community!  My door is always open, as is my inbox 
and phone line.  If you have questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to me. 
 
Can't wait to be back with you in person, 
Mrs. Smith 
 


